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Council Events 

 Family Burger/Hot Dog Night Every Monday 5:00 p.m. to 

7:00 p.m. Closed on Holidays 

 Social Night – August 26th 5:30 p.m. Social Hour & 6:30 p.m. 
Dinner 

 Mondays – Euchre 5:00 p.m. Play starts at 6:00 p.m. 

 Lounge Hours STAY TUNED. See LOUNGE HOURS 
 

Monthly Meetings unless otherwise noted: 

 Assembly – 1st Monday at 7:30 p.m.  

 Council Officers – 1st Thursday 7:00 p.m.  

 Council Membership – 2nd Thursday - Rosary 7:00p.m.  

Meeting at 7:30 p.m. 

 VCBC – Thursday August 19th - 7:00 p.m. 

 Ladies Auxiliary Meeting September 20th 11:30 a.m. 

Knight of the month:      Tom McLean 

Family of the month:       Dave & Monica Brzezinski 

 

GRAND KNIGHT MESSAGE 
 

Brother Knights: 
 

Membership is growing.  We have signed two new members.  We are still 
looking for more.  If you know of anybody that might like to join please talk 
to them.  We will also have a membership drive at our churches in the next 
few months.  I will be looking for Knights to set up tables after all masses to 
answer questions and give out information about our group.  Let’s all work 
together and hit our membership goal this year. 
 

Service Awards were handed out at the Social Night dinner.  This is 
something we will be doing at all Social Night dinners from now on.  Please 
come to these dinners and enjoy yourself.  Service award recipients were as 
follows 
 

     Charles Morse                    5 Years 
     John Wahl                           10 Years 
     Joe Murawski                     10 Years 
     Leroy Hodeck                     15 Years 
     Jerry Schmidt                     15 Years 
     Burt Murphy                      20 Years 
     George Garske                  20 Years 
     Dennis Smigiel                  25 Year & Honorary 
     Dale Mikolaiczik               25 Years & Honorary Life 
     John Swartz                       35 Years & Honorary Life 
     Ron Brasseur                     40 Years & Honorary Life 
     Stan Massey                      40 Years & Honorary Life 
     Don Swartzendruber       40 Years & Honorary Life 
     Fr. Richard Jozwiak          40 Years & Honorary Life 
     Marty Gagnon                   45 Years & Honorary Life 
     Jerry Grybowski                45 Years & Honorary Life 
     Bernie Hartman                50 Years & Honorary Life 
 

Congratulations to All 
 

Work is underway finding someone to move the Right to life Monument.  It 
will be relocated in front of the hall near the flag pole.  The flag pole will be 
fixed at the same time.  When this is complete we will look into re-
landscaping the front of the hall.  
 

Hall rentals are increasing.  That is a good thing.  If you know anybody 
interested please have them contact us for more information. 
 

Thanks to everyone who purchased state raffle tickets.  A check was 
received for $738.00 for our share of the ticket sales. 
 

Area 22 Special Olympics will be hosting another Pancake dinner in 
October.  The exact date is yet to be determined.  This will be another drive 
thru event.  Watch for the date and thanks in advance for supporting this 
event. 

The two old propane griddles we had have been donated to the East Side 
Soup Kitchen.  They have updated the knobs and have them set up on 
tables ready for use.  They were extremely happy to get these and thanked 
us of our donation. 
 

While we are driving please watch out for others.  In the past few days I 
have seen some pretty erratic driving.  Cars cutting people off, others 
driving very fast and the worst was going through a construction area and 
watching a worker almost get hit while directing traffic.  PLEASE be careful 
driving.  Watch out for others not driving safe.  Remember you are not part 
of someone else’s agenda.  Take your time and drive safe. 
 

Last but not least, I am looking for some ideas for events and/or programs 
to sponsor.  If you have any ideas please contact me so we can discuss. 
 

All business meetings and VCBC meetings are open to all members, old and 
new. These meetings are on the second and third Thursdays of each month 
at 7:00 PM. Come to one of our meetings, maybe volunteer, and you may 
even enjoy the company. Just remember to bring your membership card 
and show it at the door.  If you have any questions, concerns, ideas or 
suggestions please contact me so we can discuss. 
 

Faithfully in Christ, 

Respectfully, Tom Ruth, Grand Knight 

9133 Kennedy Ct 

Saginaw, MI 48609 

(989) 297-1372 

t.ruth@charter.net 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

 Every Monday – Family Night 5:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

 Business Meeting - Thursday August 12, 2021 

 VCBC Meeting – Thursday August 19, 292 

 Social Night – Thursday August 26, 2021 

Accepting NOMINATIONS for: 
Knight of the Month 

& 

Family of the Month 
We need membership input for a wider view of our members good 

deeds and hard work done for our council, church or community. 

Please contact the Grand Knight with your nominations. 

(989) 297-1372 or  t.ruth@charter.net 

Knights of Columbus 4232 

Join us for Family Night!!! 
Every Mondays, from 5:00-7:00 PM. 

Serving the best Hamburg’s, Cheeseburg’s, Hotdogs, and Coney Dogs with 

those delicious fries or chips. 

Take outs are also available. 
All condiments are added by a sanitized kitchen person. 

Euchre Night! Also Every Monday! 

LADIES AUXILIARY 
 

Hopefully you're having a great summer so far!  We waited a long time for 
these warm days! 
 

Thank you to all who participated in our recent raffle which supports local 
charities.  The winners of the 12 items were:  Emily Slivinski; Pat Kozuth; 
Dale Mikolaiczik; Carol Wade; Mitzi Murphy; Steve Ramer; Jerry Schmidt; 
Marty Gagnon; Cathy Shock; Chick Jaremba; and Bev Navarro.  Possibly 
there will be another raffle in the fall. 
 

Barbara Donahue will be collecting 2021-2022 dues of $10.00 during 
Monday Hamburger Nights throughout August.  Or, you may send her a 
check to 3592 Frandor Pl., Saginaw, 48603. 
 

See you at our next meeting on September 20th!!! 

Nancy Schrems, Publicity 

LOUNGE HOURS 

Open Family Night and K of C events 
Stay tuned for further information 
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